
Newton South High School
Arts Advocacy Alliance

Dear Parents,

! Newton South is in the process of strengthening support for the visual arts (Ceramics, 
Drawing & Painting, Mixed Media, Glass, the Media Lab, and Photography). One way we aim to 
accomplish this goal is through the development of an arts booster club similar to the one that 
exists for South Stage and music.  We understand that everyone’s time is valuable, but 
remain hopeful that if people donate what they can manage of their time/talents/
connections/supplies we can come together as a community to build a dynamic Arts 
Advocacy Alliance (AAA).  As we move forward in this process it would be helpful to gauge 
community support.  Please check the box(es) below that correspond to ways in which you 
could support the AAA.  This is by no means a contract of commitment, just a way to see what 
type of support the community has to offer. 

✂

Arts Advocacy Alliance
Interest Survey

❏  Volunteer to Chaperon Field Trips
❏  Magazine Donations (National Geo’s)
❏  PR Connections for student                           
achievements
❏  Be as visiting artist/lecturer
❏  Donate Food for Art Shows
❏  Gallery Contacts for Student Artwork 
❏  Provide Technical Expertise

❏  Willing to help students with 
placements in art internships

❏  Other__________________________

Your Name _______________________________________________________________ 
Young Artist’s Name______________________________Grade Level_________________
E-Mail ___________________________________________________________________

❏  Yes!  Please contact me about upcoming meetings.
❏  Yes!  Please contact me about ways in which I can volunteer.  
❏  No, Don’t contact me at this time.  

Thank you for taking the time to consider how you can support your son/daughter’s experience 
in the Arts!

Sincerely,

Bob Bouchal,  Megan Leary-­Crist, Emily, Farbman, Carol Ober, Karen Sobin-­Jonash, Jeff Wixon


